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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
I hope you are all staying safe and warm in this cold weather. 
 
We are on our 40 Days International Prayer condition in preparation for our True Parents Birthday in 
February. I hope that you are all able to join in this condition. If you are able to, you are welcome to join 
us every evening at 8:30 PM in our Hoon Dok Hae and prayer for the said condition using our regular 
Zoom link. 
 
One of the prayer points we have is to successfully witness to new people, especially young people and 
for real church growth. While it is important that we go out and find people to witness to, it is equally 
important that we prepare to receive them and share with them what we have and hopefully inspire and 
lead them to join us in attending our Heavenly Parent and True Parents. Let us talk about this. I will send 
an invitation email for this later. 
 
Let us continue to offer our devotion through the Cheon Shim Won. Our daily prayer continues in person 
and online from 6:00 to 7:00 AM. 
 
This Sunday, January 14, 2024, Minister Noriko Fisher will be sharing about ACLC Victories in 2023 
and the vision for 2024. Please come and learn how to support our ACLC ministry in Seattle. 
 
There are two schedules of Blessing in Korea this year. If anyone of you are planning to go, please let me 
know. 
 
Thank you very much for your continuous support and may Heavenly Parent and True Parents love and 
blessings be with you always. Healing and comfort to those who are sick and to those who are facing 
difficulty. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 
 


